
Hello Sharon and John, hope you are both keeping fit and 
well, I'm glad to see John that you stayed well clear of that 
cedar tree in the churchyard the other day. 
 
Can I explain the bowls club's proposal about the public 
building on the west edge of the green. It's not been 
maintained for many years as there was no budget requested 
or allocated to it, so we propose a budget is sought for both 
the 21/22 and 22/23 financial years. The first year would 
merely be for vegetation clearance, the second year 
for survey and costings of the remedial work. 
 
I realise this will have to go to the finance committee and I'm 
happy to attend and make the case for the budgets, showing 
the committee the historical information we have about this 
building. 
 
Thanks. Stay safe. 
Alan. 
 


